Rosenberg Corey

From: Rod <rodsmail@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:26 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Opposed to HB 2004-A

Hello,

As a landlord in Oregon | strongly oppose HB 2004-A.

Making no-cause terminations more difficult and expensive will only help problem tenants make life even more difficult
for their neighbors and landlords.

Please vote NO.
Thank You,

Rodney Dunn



